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5th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our topic on ‘Bounce’, Year 2 will be visiting Activity World. The visit will take 
place on Tuesday 19th June. The children will have the opportunity to explore a wide 
range of equipment at Activity World, which includes; a double drop slide, giant spiral 
slide, spider’s web and dizzy donut. 
 
We will be leaving at 9am, and travelling by coach, so please make sure your child 
arrives at school on time. School uniform is not necessary; however Activity World do 
advise that all children wear socks, keep long hair tied back and keep arms and legs 
covered as the slides can cause friction burns.  
 
Please return the permission slip and give your money to your child’s class teacher, 
before Monday 18th June.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 Team 
 

 
 
Name  ………………………………………………   Class  ………… 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Activity World on Tuesday 19th June.  
 
I enclose a payment of £4.00. 
 
 
Signed  ……………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer 
 

 


